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Dear Foundation Year One Trainee 
 
The Severn Foundation School is coordinating a project for participation by all F1s. You are 
invited to complete an F1 trainee induction programme questionnaire. This survey is part of 

a long term project to identify any concerns/anxieties you may have about starting your F1 
post. The information you provide will help to develop a realistic evaluation of the induction 
programme and help us to improve working life for future trainees.  
 

To access the survey please log onto  https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/LBCL3TB 

or via QR code above. 
If possible, please complete the survey in one sitting since you will not be able to access it 
later. It should only take you approximately 10 minutes to complete. The questionnaire is 

anonymous and your thoughts and comments are greatly appreciated. 
 
A follow up survey will be sent to you in October 2021 to gauge how you are feeling as you 
gain further clinical exposure. 

 
Thank you for taking the time to complete this questionnaire. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Clare van Hamel 
 
Severn Foundation School Director 

 
Health Education England – working across the Southwest 
Deanery House 
Tel: 01454 252656 

clare.vanhamel@ hee.nhs.uk 
http://foundation.severndeanery.org/ 
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